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Upcoming 2017 Estate Workshops Offered by Charleston County Probate Court 
Register now for one of the upcoming monthly workshops  
 
Charleston County Probate Judge Irvin G. Condon conducts a monthly workshop regarding routine estate administration 
and the probate process. There are no costs or fees associated with the workshop. 
 
All workshops are held from 10 a.m. – 12 p.m. at the Charleston County Historic Courthouse in the Grand Courtroom 
on the second floor, located at 84 Broad Street, Charleston.  
 
The following dates have been set for the next several months: 
 

 Monday, Sept. 18, 2017 

 Monday, Oct. 9, 2017 

 Monday, Nov. 6, 2017 

 Monday, Dec. 4, 2017 
 

Anyone interested in attending one of the upcoming workshops should register in advance by calling (843) 958-5030, 
so enough materials will be available for all attendees.  
 
For more information on Charleston County’s Probate Court, visit: 
http://www.charlestoncounty.org/departments/probate/index.php  
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For information on Charleston County Government news and services, the public can: 

 Visit our website: www.charlestoncounty.org 
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